
The children are continuing 
to have an extract focus to 
prepare for SATs, afterward 
we will have an extended 
reading focus.

We will explore a 
variety of genres and 
text types with a given 
focus of purposes and 
audiences.

The children will be 
preparing for their 
SATs by revising the 
KS2 curriculum. 

The children will carry on 
studying biology and will 
build upon their KS2 
knowledge, looking at how 
animals can be classified.

History/Geography Computing

Art Music

PSHE and RW PE

Linking with the history 
topic, children will be 
creating an Oba mask.

The children will be using the 
iPads to build and create 
music.

For the first half of the term the 
focus is on orienteering and 
athletics.

The children will be learning 
about the Kingdom of Benin.

The children will use 
spreadsheets to organise an 
event.

In PSHE we will look at keeping 
physically and mentally healthy. RW will 
focus on Christianity and Humanism.



• School Gates open at 8:30 
and children can enter the 
school from 8:35 - 
registration is at 8:45.

• The school day finishes at 
3:15

• Children need to come to 
school in PE kit Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays.

• 13/05/24 – Monday of SATs 
week
• 22-23/05/24 – London Trip
• 10/06/24 – Crucial Crew
• 14/06/24 – Sports Day
• 21/06/24 – PD day – school 

closed to children
• 19/07/24 – Last day of term
• 04/09/24 – Return to school

• Weekly homework and 
spellings will continue as 
normal up until SATs.

• Reading homework will 
continue until the end of 
term; at least 5 reads signed 
and with a detailed 
comment.

The Year 6 teachers are Miss Connolly, Mrs 
Kirby and Miss Dade.
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